
19 January 2024

Dear Parent / Carer,

Welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin. Please see information below regarding students and future
events along with some of the great celebrations and activities that have taken place this week.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2024/01/18145017/Year-11-Mock-Exam-results-day-16.1.24.jpg


All Years The Lord-Lieutenant’s Awards for Young People 2024 is OPEN for nominations!

The young person 13 - 19 can be nominated by other young people, their school,
parent/carer or any other agency. STUDENTS CAN VOTE FOR STUDENTS TOO!

* * * The deadline for nominations is Friday 16th February 2024 * * *
To view BGLC’s flyer click HERE

For further details and nomination forms please visit: https://bit.ly/3nc9vxl
Nomination’s form: https://bit.ly/3fcpIi0

LET'S GET OUR FANTASTIC STUDENTS SUCCESS RECOGNISED!
- please nominate to show we care! STUDENTS CAN VOTE FOR STUDENTS TOO!

● Please click here for the CSP Winter Newsletter
● Please click here for the new items we have in lost property.

Purple Bus
Users

Purple Bus Route changes effective from Monday 22nd January 2024. Parents/Carers of
this service will receive an email today. There are slightly earlier pick up times in Anstey
and a change to the pick up point in Glenfield for those who were getting on at The
Square.

Year 7 Please see our Year 7 Curriculum Newsletter which includes lots of information for every
subject.

Year 8 ● Please see our Year 8 Curriculum Newsletter which includes lots of information for
every subject.

● HPV Vaccine - The NHS Immunisations team will be visiting campus on Tuesday 30th

January to see students in Year 8 to administer their HPV vaccine. Please click here
for the letter that was shared to Parents regarding giving consent. Any queries, please
email Ms Morrison bmorrison@brookvalegroby.com

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2024/01/09145025/Lord-Lieutenants-Awards-2024-page-information-V2.jpg
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2024/01/09145027/Lord-Lieutenants-Awards-2024-page-information-V2.pdf
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https://drive.google.com/open?id=1I0GDkRcQurjtwPHfZdGy1zad4t4MbakK
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1napc_N2bYAzCTA90oijjgrcXgxF45D0B/view?usp=sharing
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HjYP0CFH1RUo-wh8UOFGADLxIJVIBb6k/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zHlfv0YDt4K2iQNHy_HIW9hz5JYVJGQq/view?usp=sharing
mailto:bmorrison@brookvalegroby.com


Year 9 ● Please see our Year 9 Curriculum Newsletter which includes lots of information for
every subject.

● Teenage Booster and ACWY Vaccine - The NHS Immunisations team will be visiting
campus on Tuesday 30th January to see students in Year 9 to administer their
Teenage Booster and ACWY vaccine. Please click here for the letter that was shared
to Parents this week regarding giving consent. Any queries, please email Ms Morrison
bmorrison@brookvalegroby.com

Year 10 ● Please see our Year 10 Curriculum Newsletter which includes lots of information for
every subject.

Year 11 ● MFL Students

Here is a link to the MFL "HOW TO REVISE" document that was mentioned at
Progress evening. It contains a whole raft of tips and instructions, as well as links to
the revision drives that you need to help you. You have done your PLC and know your
personal targets: NOW is the time to get started on closing the gap between where
you ARE and where you WANT TO BE!

● BGLC BIG REVISE

We are looking forward to welcoming many of our year 11 students to the first 'Big
Revise' session on Monday 22 January.

It is our intention to run 3 further 'Big Revise' sessions and more information about
days and dates for these will be out soon. We hope to welcome even more students
to these sessions

Students have been allocated to subjects and will not be able to change this time,
however we do intend to give students as many different subjects as possible over
the course of the 4 different revision sessions. This will give them access to most of
their subjects if they are able to attend them all.

The lists for the sessions are pinned up outside the exams office in the Groby
building, but students can also see their own individual sessions and rooms by
looking at their Arbor calendar.

● Please see our Year 11 Curriculum Newsletter which includes lots of information for
every subject.

Year 13 ● Year 13 Progress Evening - Thursday 1st February. Please click here for the letter that
was shared this week to Parents regarding the upcoming virtual progress evening.
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